
MACES- Activity Report 

Inspection Report 
P0338- Speedway #8389 
4019 N. State Road 
Davison, Ml 48423 

Inspection Date: 
10/18/16 

Facility Contacts: 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Self Initiated Inspection 

Ryan Sabol, Speedway LLC, 937-863-7667, rtsabol@speedway.com 
Jim Innes, MDEQ RRD, 517-284-5115, innesj@michigan.gov 

MDEQ AQD Personnel: 
Nathan Hude- 517-284-6779, huden@michigan.gov 

Facility Description: 
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This site was active Speedway. No ground water I soil remediation device was found on site. The location is on 
the NW corner of N State Road and E Richfield Road. 

The DEQ Storage Tank Information Database websites provide the following information: 
Facility ID: 00002369 
LUST Site Name: CMS #22 
Leak ID: C-1529-90, Discovery Date: 8/15/1990, Substance: no info, Release Status: Open 

LUST Site Name: Speedway #8389 
Leak ID: C-0168-12, Discovery Date: 12/14/2012, Substance: gasoline, Release Status: Open 

Owner Information: Speedway LLC, PO Box 1500, Springfield, OH 45501, Phone#: (937) 864-3000 

http://www.deg.state.mi.us/sid-web/Tank Detail.aspx?mod=lust&Site ID=00002369 

Permit Cards identifies the Company Contact as: 
Speedway LLC, 500 Speedway Drive, Enon, OH 45323 

Applicable Regulations: 
PTI 58-12 

Previous Inspections: 
none 

Previous Violations: 
none 

Recent Complaints (within 2 years): 
none 

Number of Violations Found During this Inspection: 

http:/ /intranet. deq. state.mi. us/maces/W ebPagesN iew Activity Report. aspx? Activity ID=24605 315 10/24/2016 
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none 

Inspection Key Concerns: 
none 

MAERS Reporting 
none 

MAERS Emission Unit List 
none 

Inspection Summary 
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I stopped to inspect this site on 10/18/16. The site is an inactive Speedway gas station. I confirmed that no 
ground water I soil remediation device is on site after walking the property and speaking with the manager 
Kelley Fischer. She did show me that a manhole was recently installed on the east side of the building, but the 
purpose was unknown. 

Due to the removal of the device, PTI 58-12 will be voided in accordance with General Condition 1. 

The void notification letter will be sent to the following address: 
Speedway LLC 
Attn: Ryan Sabol 
500 Speedway Drive 
Enon, OH 45323 

A copy of this report will be used to void PTI 58-12 in accordance with MDEQ memo Procedure for Voiding 
Permits to Install, dated June 7, 1999. 

Although the permit will be voided, this site will still have an "open" status in the RRD spill database until 
further action by the appropriate parties is completed. The RRD contact for this site is Jim Innes. 
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